On Wednesday 11/27/2019 at about 12:38 am, a
WWD was reported traveling WB in the EB lanes of
1-80 at MM 284. ISP was unable to locate the WWD.

Video from QCTV 14 was not retrieved in time and

was unavailable. The point of entry was likely either
60th Ave (Exit 284, 50% certainty) or Kimberly Rd (I-

280 Exit 1, 50% certainty).




